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Introduction

QNX attended the 3GPP2 meetings held in Vancouver, Canada during the week of 25 August, 2008.  This document reports on the status of 3GPP2’s response to the FG CarCom liaison statement on “Interaction of Mobile Phone Signal Processing with Network Signal Processing” from September 2007. 

The incoming liaison statement from FG CarCom to 3GPP2 was remanded to TSG-C SWG 1.1.

The meeting summary report of TSG-C SWG 1.1 held by teleconference on 11 August, 2008 showed that the status of the response to this liaison changing from "Open" to "Closed". It was not clear why status was changed to “Closed” from the meeting summary, but it appears that it was closed because in the previous 23 July, 2008 meeting of TSG-C SWG 1.1 they had determined that this liaison needed input from other working groups and therefore kicked the liaison back to TSG-C WG 1 for response. The meeting summary described it this way:

“Regarding C10-20071101-007, SWG1.1 believes that the means of signaling between (mobile) terminals and the MSC in order to control network signal processing currently don’t exist. Since this feature might invade the scope of other Working Groups in 3GPP2, a response with regards to future work plans to support this feature might require soliciting comments from other Working Groups. SWG1.1 request WG1 to do the needful.”
However, in talking to the Chair of TSG-C WG 1 it appears that this liaison was never sent back to TSG-C WG 1. The Chair of TSG-C WG 1 has requested that it be officially sent back to TSG-C WG 1 before taking any further action.
Current status

QNX has sent an e-mail to the Chair of TSG-C SWG 1.1 explaining the situation and requesting the liaison be formally sent back to TSG-C WG 1 for further action. There has been no response to date. 
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